
Autumn 2025 

All you need is love.                           
But a little chocolate now                           

and then doesn’t hurt.  

 
Charles M. Schulz 

You may have noticed some 
changes in the office as Ruth, Lori 
and Preslie journey toward new 
beginnings. Ruth is on her way to 
retirement and has reduced her 
hours. Lori is learning and      
preparing to take on her new roll. 
Preslie is finding her way and   
becoming a valuable member of 
the office team.  
While change is in the air, what 
will remain the same is our    
dedication to excellent personal 
service. We are here for you. No 
matter what the journey! 

Somewhere in this newsletter is a     
hidden account number. If  it’s yours 
and you tell us where it is before       
October 31, 2025….you win a prize! 
Fun right? Get to sleuthing! 

Whether it be the holiday season or during the Summer sun, expenses 
happen, which is why we offer our Annual Purpose Loan. Use it for 
what you need when you need it. Home projects, vacation, school    
expense or holiday spending, the annual purpose loan may be just 
what you’re looking for. By paying off the amount in 12 months, you 
can budget ahead of time. Monthly deduction or payroll distribution 
may make your payments effortless and easy! Ask us how to apply. 

Loans Granted on approved credit. Fees and restrictions apply. 

For those of you who save with 
our Christmas Club program, 
be sure and watch your mail. 
Savings checks are sent out on 
November 15th. Just in time 
for that holiday spending! 
 
If you’re interested in starting 
a Club savings account, it’s 
easy! Ask us for details. 

Don’t forget about our 
Skip-A-Payment! You may 
be able to keep that    
money in your pocket just 
when you need it most. If 
your accounts are current 
and in good standing you 
may qualify. One time 
every 12 months and a fee 
of $20.00 per loan could 
help you find your wallet 
fatter than before! Ask us 
today how you may skip 
your payment. 
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Reminder: 
The credit union is closed between     

1:00 and 2:00 daily 

 
Office Closures 

Monday, October 13 
Columbus Day 

 
Tuesday, November 11 

Veterans Day 
 

Thursday, November 27  
Thanksgiving 

  
Friday, November 28 
Thanksgiving Holiday 

 
Wednesday, December 24 

Close at 1:00, Christmas 
Eve 

 
Thursday, December 25 

Christmas 
 

Wednesday, December 31 
Close at 1:00, Year End  

Processing 
 

Daylight savings                 
time ends 

November 2, 2025 

Fall into a habit of monitoring your account with Homebanking. 
On a computer or your mobile device, you can transfer funds, 
make credit union loan payments and keep track of your       
purchases.  Ask us how. It’s safe and simple. Go ahead and Fall, 
we’re here to catch you! 

Plant the seed here and Save, Borrow, 
and Budget. This little credit union      
began as a seedling and with your help, 
it has grown into a happy and healthy 
financial tree! Let your family and    
neighbors know about us!  We proudly 
serve all of Grays Harbor County. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Road work is finally completed on Port Industrial 
Road. Thank you for your patience as you           
navigated your way to see us. New pavement 
and bright lines and arrows now easily lead you 
here!  


